
Department of Energy 

Mr. Philip E. Miller 
Enforcement Officer 
Department of Ecology 
Mail Stop PV-11 
Olympia, Washington 98504 

Dear Mr. Miller: 

Rich land Operati ons Office 

P.O. Box 550 
Richland, Wash ington 99352 

March 7, 1986 

APPLICATION FOR RELIEF FROM NOTICE OF PENALTY INCURRED AND DUE - DE 86-132 

Please find enclosed an Application for Relief from Penalty filed by the 
United States Department of Energy, Richland Operations Office in the above 
referenced matter. 

The Application for Relief from Penalty form was not received by the 
Department of Energy until February 21, 1986, and we were advised that the 
15-day time period for filing an Application for Relief would co11111ence upon 
receipt of the application form. 

OCC:RMC 

Enclosure 

Very truly yours, 

T. R~:; As:tant Manager 
for Safety, Environment and Security 

HAND DELIVERED 


